
Dr. Garo Garabedian 
15 Monroe Street 
Belmont, Massachusetts 02178 

Dear Dr. Garabedian: 

February 10, 1981 

We very gratefully acknowledge your donation of $7,000 (seven 
thousand dollars), for which a receipt has already been forwarded. 

Our appreciation for such a generous gift is difficult to 
adequately express in words. May God bless you for your selfless 
concern and may His Spirit continue to imbue you with the great 
faith and love t-lhich a e His alone to bestow. 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manoog1 n 
Primate 


